
Egg Harbor Township School District 
Dining Services Department 

25 Alder Avenue 
Mr. Thomas Beck, Director 

609-383-1464 
 

Dear Parent and/or Guardian: 
 
Please be advised that any student who qualified for Free or Reduced meals in the 2019/2020 
School Year have been changed to Paid status as of October 21, 2020.  If an application has 
been received and processed on or after July 1, 2020 you do not need to re-apply.  To become 
eligible for the 2020/2021 school year you MUST APPLY to receive Free or Reduced benefits. If 
you have recently submitted a new application, it may take up to ten school days to process. 
 
The Egg Harbor Township Dining Services Department currently provides all Egg Harbor 
Township students, regardless of their eligibility, meals free of charge. However, being eligible 
for Free or Reduced status qualifies your student for additional benefits and discounted 
services. 
 
There are options to apply for Free and Reduced meals. Applications will be available at Alder 
Avenue MS, Davenport Elementary, and the High School on food distribution days as well as 
applying online.  Please go to the district website at WWW.EHT.K12.NJ.US under Departments, 
Dining Services and My School Apps. You also have the option to print the application and 
return it by mail to 25 Alder Avenue, Egg Harbor Township, NJ  08234 Attn: Dining Services. 
 
If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact Vicky McCarrick in the 
Dining Services Office at 609-383-1464. 
 
Be safe and Happy Holidays, 
 

Thomas Beck 

Dining Services Food Director 

http://www.eht.k12.nj.us/

